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Dear Parents/Carers 
 
I hope you are all well and safe in these unprecedented times. Please find enclosed a copy of your 
child’s Year 9 report. 
 
I am delighted to say as the Head of Year 9, that I could not be more proud of how confidently the 
students have navigated their way through the many challenges faced and either returned to the College 
under the government’s extremely stringent Covid admissions policy, or are completing the remote 
learning at home. I can completely understand this situation might provoke many difficulties and 
pressures for students and parents alike. Please feel free to contact your son/daughters tutor or myself if 
there is anything we can do to support and I urge you to check out our “Mental Health” area on the 
website; http://www.tavistockcollege.org/parents/. Alternatively, please contact Neil Hosking 
(n.hosking@tavistockcollege.org) for access to our virtual mental health; “Living Life To The Full” 
(LLTTF), offer for those young people who are finding things particularly difficult.  
 
The remote learning expectations are that students must follow their normal timetabled lessons as 
teachers are either recording or offering live lessons during these times. Teachers will be using 
“Classcharts” to notify parents/carers if their child is/is not completing the remote work.Many thanks to all 
families for their support with remote learning.  
 
Please can you encourage your son/daughter to join the weekly google meets set up by their tutor - days 
and times will be in their google classrooms.  
 
I look forward to seeing your son/daughter when students are able to return safely to college. 
 
 
Yours sincerely 
 

 
Mrs H Blackmore  
Head of Year 9 
 
 

 

 

 

 


